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NATIONAL FEDERATION

 OF THE BLIND

NEW MEXICO

Live the life you want.





Greetings and salutations:

The Albuquerque Chapter of the National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico is pleased to invite you to an event which we are calling 

Non-24 And So Much More! There is no cost for you to attend.

When:
Saturday, October 14, 2017 1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

Where:
Albuquerque Main Public Library
Lower Level Auditorium
501 Copper Ave. NW,

Albuquerque, NM 87102

Phone: (505) 768-5170

Non-24 is not a sleep disorder. It is a serious, chronic circadian rhythm disorder. Symptoms include:

•
trouble falling asleep or staying asleep

•
waking up groggy or not feeling as if you've gotten enough rest

•
an overwhelming urge to sleep during the day or falling asleep unexpectedly

•
difficulties in managing school or work

•
problems with concentration

Come and learn about Non-24, which is a little-known condition which seems to affect people who are blind to a greater extent than the rest of the general population. If this doesn't interest you, there is so much more information you can get by coming to this event. Hear about the strategies and techniques that are used by people who are blind to carry out normal, daily living activities such as identifying medication without sight or moving to and becoming familiar with a new city. You might appreciate knowing how the Veterans Administration serves veterans who are blind.

Please RSVP by contacting Tara Chavez, President, National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico, Albuquerque Chapter.

Address:
4000 Hendrix Rd. NE
Albuquerque, NM 87110
Phone: (505) 872-2044

Email:
nfb.abqchapter@gmail.com

We look forward to seeing you at our Non-24 And So Much More event.

Sincerely,

Tara Chavez, President

National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico

Albuquerque Chapter

If you will be attending this event, please complete the information below.
Fold this sheet in half and tape to seal.

Place regular postage as needed.
If emailing, send to: nfb.abqchapter@gmail.com

Non-24 And So Much More

Sponsored by

National Federation of the Blind of New Mexico

Albuquerque Chapter

October 14, 2017

Name: 
Address:

Phone number:

Email address:

          Yes, I will be able to attend. Number of people attending:

_____No, I will not be able to attend, but add me to your mailing list for future events.

Please RSVP by October 9, 2017.






